
 
 

STAGE 2  
INFORMATION  

2023 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Welcome to Stage Two 2023! A special warm welcome to those families who are new 
to our school. We look forward to getting to know you all throughout the year.  

Teachers and Classes 

3F- Miss Stephanie Fuad 

3M- Miss Maryjo Mendoza 

3S- Mrs Allison Simpson 

4AV- Mrs Alissa Victoria & Mrs Jocelle Avila 

4F- Mrs Melissah Fitz (Stage Supervisor) 

4N- Ms Michelle Nayda 

4P- Mr Nick Peters 

Library- Mrs Nadine Larkin & Mrs Ashleigh Matheson 

RFF- Mrs Amanda Catania, Mrs Ratna Kapur, Mr Frank Manfredi, Mrs Jocelyn Bartuccio 

Stage Sport 

Stage 2 students will participate in sport lessons on Thursday and Friday each week. 
We encourage students to wear our school sports uniform to school on these days. 

Library Days 

Monday- 3S                 

Tuesday- 4F, 4P, 4N            

Thursday- 3M, 4AV                 

Friday - 3F 

Please provide a library bag for your child to use when borrowing each week. 
Students may also like to borrow books at home via the library e-platform 
https://hassallgroveps.eplatform.co/. 

 

 

https://hassallgroveps.eplatform.co/


 

Attendance 

It is important that your child arrives at school on time each morning. It is a legal 
requirement that all student absences are explained within 7 days. Please send a note 
to the class teacher if your child is absent from school. Students who are away for 3 or 
more days require a medical certificate. 

Student Equipment 

Thank you to the families who have already provided their children with the resources 
on the equipment list sent home at the end of last year. Stage 2 students are required 
to bring their own stationery items to school each day in a pencil case. Please ensure 
your child brings lead pencils, a rubber, sharpener, ruler, scissors, glue stick, 
highlighter and whiteboard marker to school each day. All items must be clearly 
labelled with student names. 

Uniform 

Every student should come to school in their full school uniform each day, including 
black shoes. Hats are essential for recess, lunch and sport lessons. If you have any 
enquiries about the uniform, please contact the uniform shop. 
hassallgroveuniformshop@gmail.com. 

Birthdays 

We look forward to celebrating your child’s birthday with them at school. If you would 
like to send a treat for your child to share with the class on their special day, we ask 
that this be in the form of cupcakes, donuts, or lolly bags rather than a whole cake. 

Communication 

We would like you to be as involved in your child’s school life as much as possible. If 
at any time you are unsure about anything, don’t hesitate to ask. Any questions or 
queries can be sent via the school email hassallgro-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au. If you 
would like to speak with your child’s teacher, please contact the school office. 
Teachers will aim to return phone calls outside teaching hours (before 9am or after 
3pm). School notes will be sent via email. Please ensure you visit our school website 
regularly. Our school Facebook page is a great source of up-to-date information about 
the school. 

 

Once again, welcome to Stage 2 2023. We look forward to a positive, productive and 
enjoyable year! 

Stage Two Teachers      
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